

GRADE 7: UNIT ONE – MY HOOPY

I. Read the passage and choose the best option A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

My hobby is reading. I read storybooks, magazines, newspapers and any kind of material that I find interesting.

This hobby got started when I was a little boy. I had always wanted my parents to read fairy tales and other stories to me. Soon they got fed up and tired of having to read to me continually. So as soon as I could, I learned to read. I started with simple ABC books. Soon I could read simple fairy tales and other stories. Now I read just about anything that is available.

Reading enables me to learn about so many things that I would otherwise not know. I learned about how people lived in bygone days of magic and mystery. I learned about the wonders of the world, space travel, human achievements, gigantic whales, tiny viruses and other fascinating things of our world.

1. *Her hobby is _____.*

A. listening B. sightseeing C. shopping D. Reading

2. She reads storybooks, magazines, newspapers and any kind of _____ that I find interesting.

A. material B. books C. thing D. things

3. She had always wanted my parents to read _____ and other stories to her.

A. discovery B. fairy tales C. love D. fabled tales

4. Now I read just about anything that is _____.

A. possible B. flexible C. available D. readable

5. Reading enables her _____ about so many things that I would otherwise not know.

A. to enjoy B. to know C. to learn D. to teach

6. She learned about the wonders of the world, space travel, human achievements, gigantic whales, tiny viruses and other _____ things of our world.

A. fascinating B. beautiful C. good D. benefit

II. Read the text carefully, then answer the questions

My name's Susan. I have two favourite hobbies. My first hobby is reading. I started to do it when I was four years old. The first time I did it, I felt interested. So I kept reading. I enjoy reading because it can make me relaxed and calm. Moreover, it can give me an imagination, so I can write books in the future. I can learn the different cultures and customs of other countries in the world, too.

My second hobby is gardening. I have made a small garden and planted many beds of flowers. In the spring season, my garden is full of beautiful flowers. I have a separate plot for vegetables – carrots, potatoes, etc. In the evening, I water the plants and remove the weeds. I love sitting in my garden and reading my books. It is very pleasant to be there!

1. What are Susan's hobbies?

2. When did she start reading?

3. How did she feel when she first read a book?

4. Why does she enjoy reading?

5. What has she planted in her garden?

6. When does she water plants?

III. Read and complete the sentence with no more than three words.

A DIFFERENT HOBBY

Danny has a very interesting hobby. He collects tropical fish! His bedroom is a large aquarium all around the wall. He has collected fish since he was four. His first fish was an Angle fish. The only problem is that it can eat smaller fish. Danny has visited a lot of different countries such as Australia to dive in the beautiful weather. He loves the ocean. Now he is fourteen. He has had a big aquarium for three years, since he was eleven.

Last year, when Danny was in Caribbean for his holiday, he saw sharks when he was diving. He wants to have an aquarium where he can keep one or two small sharks, but it is quite difficult in England. Sometimes he goes to the local zoo to feed the big fish. He has never fed the sharks because he is too young.

1. Danny collects
2. There isaround his bedroom wall.
3. His first fish was
4. An angle fish eats

5. Danny hadwhen he was eleven.
- 6.Danny went to for his holiday.
- 7.Danny wants to keep one or two small
- 8.Danny has never fed the sharks because he is